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The McKinney Community Development Corporation Project Grant Subcommittee 

met at 5:00 p.m. on September 10, 2020 at Craig Ranch Information Center located at 6850 

TPC Drive in McKinney, Texas. 

MCDC board members present: Chairman Jackie Brewer, Vice Chairman Rick 

Glew and Board member Kathryn McGill. 

Staff present: President Cindy Schneible and Administrative and Marketing 

Coordinator Linda Jones. 

The Project Grant subcommittee met with the leadership team for District 121 to 

review and discuss a revised development plan. The updated plan includes minor changes 

to the park area for which MCDC funding has been requested. Additionally, the development 

includes retail, high end restaurants, office buildings, parking and a hotel. Planned retail 

square footage has been reduced by 27% from the original plan. 

The subcommittee members had an opportunity to ask questions. The District 121 

team will present its plans to the MCDC Board at its regularly scheduled meeting on 

September 24, 2020. 

The subcommittee meeting was adjourned at approximately 6:15 p.m. 

 

        

Mary Barnes-Tilley, Secretary 


